
Chairman Tully called the Budget Hearing for the Town of Cady to 

order at 7 p.m. on November 6, 2023 at the Cady Town Hall.  All board 

members were present as well as residents.                                                                                                                         

 

The proposed 2024 budget was reviewed and discussed. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Carla Greiber and second by Jim Mikla.  

Motion was passed. 

 

The Special Meeting of the Town of Cady was called to order by 

Chairman Tully immediately following the Budget Hearing. 

 

A motion was made by Carla Greiber and second by Bob Klanderman to 

set the Town Levy at $252,790 pursuant to Section 81.01(3) of Wi ss.  

Show of hands vote was 11 for, 0 against. Motion was passed. 

 

A motion was made by Mike Tully and second by Jim Mikla to approve 

the 2024 highway expenditures pursuant to Section 81.03(3) of Wi ss.  

Motion was passed 12 for 0 against.  

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Mike Tully, and seconded by Jim Mikla 

Motion was passed. 
 

The regular monthly board meeting of the Town of Cady was called to 

order by Chairman Tully immediately following the Special Meeting. 

 

Motion was made by Supervisor Klanderman and second by Chairman Tully to 
accept the October minutes as read. Supervisor Mikla obstained. 

Motion was passed.  

 

No Public comments where heard,  

 

Motion was made by Mike Tully, and seconded by Supervisor Mikla to 

accept the 2024 budget as was posted.  Motion was passed. 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully, and seconded by Supervisor 

Klanderman to state the board is not opposed to issuing reserve class 

B liquor license. Motion was passed. 
 

Motion was made by Supervisor Mikla and seconded by Chairman Tully to 

accept change to fee schedule to class A & B beer license $100, class 

A & B liquor license $300 and address sign $75. Effective January 1, 

2024 . Motion was passed. 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully, and seconded by Supervisor 

Klanderman to proceed with getting info, talking with & pursuing 

citation for resident with building code violations.  Motion was 

passed. 

 
 



Patrolman Timm gave an update on the road including UTV donut damage 

done on 290
th
, truck still having issues.  

 

Bills were reviewed and paid 
 

The next meeting will be December 4, 2023 7pm. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 8pm was made by Supervisor Klanderman, seconded 

by Chairman Tully.  Motion was passed.    

 

Shelly Ninneman     Clerk 


